2023-2024 Membership Application

PAPA

PEAK Academy

Parent Association
ASHEVILLE

PEAK

ACADEMY

Asheville PEAK Academy is proud to have a vibrant and dedicated parent organization that is
supportive of our students and our mission. The purpose of PAPA is to strengthen, enhance, and
encourage the educational and social environment of our school. PAPA’s aim is to complement
the schools vision with additional opportunities for parents, teachers, and students to learn,
socialize, communicate, and grow.

All parents and guardians of Asheville PEAK Academy students are eligible to apply to PAPA.
Only members who have not missed more than 2 consecutive meetings can be voting members
and serve as an officer. All PAPA members are asked to commit to a one year term. Applications
for membership are approved at the beginning of each school year by the School’s Executive
Director and may be considered and accepted throughout the year.

PAPA is a local entity. All activities and operations are managed by an Executive Board
consisting of a President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and a teacher representative who
serves as the liaison between PAPA and school administration. Even though PAPA is an
extension of Asheville PEAK Academy, events and activities must be approved by the School
Executive Director.

By signing below, you agree to the terms and commitment to apply to Asheville PEAK
Academy’s Parent Association (PAPA).

Parent/Guardian Name Date

Child’s Name Grade Teacher

Thank you for choosing PEAK!

In community,

Kidada Wynn
Executive Director
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